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12.2.25 Team Reward afternoon
24.2.25 Birds of Prey visit to Yr 2
25.2.25 Yr 5/6 Handball Competition
14.2.25 INSET DAY School is closed

24.2.25 School opens for new term
6.3.25 WORLD BOOK DAY
14.3.25 TRIP TO FRANCE
4.4.25 School closes for Easter (3pm)
22.4.25 School opens for new term
12.5.25 KS 2 SATs - Year 6
23.5.25 School closes for Whit
2.6.25/ 3.6.25 INSET DAYS - school closed
4.6.25 School opens for new term
22.7.25 School closes for the Summer
    3pm

  

Reception - Grace & Lyla-Grace
Year 1- Jaxen & Lawrence
Year 2 - JJ & Letti
Year 3 - Jake & Tymi
Year 4- Olly & Martin
Year 5 - Nylah & Jacob
Year 6-  Leighton & Ellie-Mae

Well doneWell doneWell done

Marley Magic at YV
Another inspirational event at the COOP arena
took place last night and I am so proud that
Woodland was part of it. The staff and children’s
hard work and efforts paid off as the concert
was an amazing success. One of the highlights
was taking part in the live streaming event of
celebrating what would have been Bob Marley’s
80th birthday. Thousands of children across the
world took part in singing a Marley medley.
Check out the link below as two of our children,
out of 7,981 children, featured on the video.

Many thanks to all
parents, family members
and staff who supported
the event too.
They all got chance to
rave with all their children
and Urban Striders.
https://www.youtube.com
/watch?v=rLvvwVLe7OY

Woodland’s
performance at the
swimming gala this
week was nothing
short of magnificent.
Well done to all the
children who took part.
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Looking for something free to do with the kids this weekend?

This week at Kingfishers Club we warmly invite all children to join us on a delightful
walk to uncover the early signs that Spring is eagerly waiting just around the corner.

As we await the results of the Big Garden Birdwatch, to keep in the spirit, we will be
creating our own delicious snacks for the birds to enjoy in our gardens. So, come on

down and get involved- every child is welcome but please remember to bring an
adult along for the adventure.

We kindly ask that you wear sensible clothes and footwear for the walk as it is still a
bit chilly and muddy out there!

Come and meet us in The Community Classroom, Manfield, Ashurst, Skelmersdale
this Saturday the 8th of February at 10am

(If you are travelling by car parking is available outside the Allotment compound)


